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Council Memorandum 

Date: June 7, 2022 

To:  Council  

From: Councillor Yeo 

Re: Short Term Rentals 

Recommendation 

That the Memorandum from Councillor Yeo, regarding Short Term Rentals, be 

received;  

That Staff continue to monitor and track complaints this summer, and bring back a 

report in Q1, 2023, with budget considerations and options to regulate and license short 

term rentals in Kawartha Lakes; and 

That these recommendations be brought forward to Council for consideration at the 

next Regular Council Meeting. 

Rationale & Background  

There have been a growing number of complaints regarding Short Term Rentals 

throughout the City. Issues include noise, number of occupants, sewage capacity, 

vulgarity and parking, just to name a few. Moving forward we should consider options to 

regulate and license short term rentals in Kawartha Lakes.  

 


